
Hello, 

I oppose HB3494A because it is a bad law. It keeps declawing and debarking legal when they 

should be absolutely illegal. 

Signed, 

Seth Noles 

14720 SW Beard Rd Apt# 102 

Beaverton, OR 97007 

 

 

--  

 

Phone: 

503.998.1953 

 

"Imagination will often carry us to worlds that never were. But without it we go nowhere."  

~Carl Sagan 

 


